CONSULATE OF THE REPUBLIC OF SINGAPORE
10 July 2015 NEW YORK

Dear Friends,

Thank you for the invitation to the Cross Cultural Internship Program
(CCIP) Recognition Ceremony.

New York — where the world meets. There certainly is no better place
to recognise the contributions of outstanding individuals and organisations to
a program such as the CCIP.

Congratulations to this year’s participants on their success in being
accepted to this meaningful and exceptional program. This is just the
beginning of enduring and endearing friendships that will last a lifetime.

Of the nine partner universities this year, two are from Singapore; the
National University of Singapore and the Nanyang Technological University.
I am delighted and proud that two of our very own world-class institutions are
part of this program. As an alumnus of the National University of Singapore, I
cannot be more proud.

I am sure that the Singaporean participants this year will be excellent
ambassadors of Singapore and along with the other participants, I wish them
the very best. To the individuals and organisations recognised tonight, thank
you and congratulations.

Have a wonderful evening.

incerely,

-
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